
 

Public Health Grand Rounds is presented by the Master of Public Health Program, Center for Global Health, Boonshoft School of Medicine, 
Wright State University, to inform health professionals about public health topics related to prevention and workforce development. 

 

 

The Affordable Care Act  

and its Impact on Ohio 
Thursday, April 18, 2013 

9:00-10:00 AM 
Endeavor Room, Student Union, Wright State University 

3640 Colonel Glenn Highway, Dayton, Ohio 45435 
 

Amy Rohling McGee 
President, Health Policy Institute of Ohio (HPIO) 
 

Amy Rohling McGee has served as the president of the Health Policy 

Institute of Ohio, a nonpartisan, independent nonprofit organization 

that provides information and analysis to state policymakers, since 

2010.  She has extensive public and private sector experience in health 

policy, health system improvement and health care management. 
 

HPIO President Amy Rohling McGee will discuss the facts, the issues, and the 

implications of the Affordable Care Act in Ohio.  She will entertain questions 

after her presentation. 
 

Target Audience:  Health professionals, educators, students, interested 

community members 

 

Registration: Free, however space is limited. Call Pam Mondini, (937) 258-5555 

or email pam.mondini@wright.edu to reserve a seat. Persons needing ADA 

accommodation are invited to contact us with accommodation requests. 
 

This event is co-presented by the Indigent Care Consortium of Montgomery County. 

Free parking is available in Visitors Lot 2 by the Student Union.  

Due to construction at the main entrance, please enter the Student Union from Lot 2 

using the northern entrance across from Hamilton Hall. 
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